
TARBORO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS CHANGE OF TRASH COLLECTION 

SERVICE NOTICE 

 

To:  Attention All Residents 

From:  Jason Nichols, Public Works Director 

Due to Covid-19, for the protection of our Sanitation Collectors and residents, please put all 

bagged trash in your brown collection bins and loose recycling in your red or blue bin.  Do not 

place bagged trash on the side of the road.  Please remember that, in contrast, recycling should 

not be bagged and instead, rinsed and crushed/flattened as much as possible to fit loosely in the 

proper bin.  If you have additional trash, you may use green yard waste bins until further notice.  

If you wish for an additional bin, you may purchase one for $64 dollars through Town 

Hall.  Large blue recycling bins are still available at a reduced rate of $35.  

 


